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Dear 

As part of the NHS National Immunisation schedule, Year 7 students will be eligible for the nasal flu vaccine. Your child can be vaccinated at Unity College on Thursday 12 November 2020. 
Due to Covid restrictions, forms need to be completed online by Monday 9 November 2020. To fill in the form please go to https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=135003&Type=FLU where you will be able to complete the forms. 
The link will close on Monday 9 November 2020 so please ensure that you have filled in the form by this date if you want your child to have the nasal flu vaccination at Unity College.  

If your child has already had the nasal flu vaccine since September 2020 please disregard this letter. If you have any problems accessing the link or do not have access to the internet please telephone 0333 358 3397.





The Immunisation Team
Tel: 0333 358 3397
Email: contactimms@intrahealth.co.uk
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